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OCTOBER   THEMES 

 

 

 

 10  -    6  REVELATION OF JESUS 

 10  -  13 THE CHURCHES 

 10  -  20  FUTURE 

 10 -   27  CHRIST’S VICTORY 

 

BIBLE SCHOOL 

9:30 AM 

  10 -    6  Understanding Trials 

  10 -  13  Service 

  10 -  20  God’s Future Plans 

  10 -  27  Bible Library 

 

SERMON SERIES 

Sunday Morning 

  10 -    6  Glory of Jesus 

  10 -  13  Authority of Jesus 

  10 -  20  Future of Jesus 

  10 -  27  Battle of Jesus 

 

Sunday Evening 

NO EVENING SERVICE UNTIL NEXT 

SPRING! 

 

 

Remember to pray for  

School Administration 

 

     Helping  

       With 

      L I F E 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Food 

Distribution 
 

Saturday:  October 12th 
10 am- 1 pm 

New Covenant Church in Clio 
   Around 500 people 
were helped in 
September at City 
Church  with over 11 
tons of food. This 
required the truck to 
unload, return to the 
Food Bank and then 

come back.  We were grateful for the 
patience and understanding of the 
recipients and volunteers!  Volunteers 
are always welcome and appreciated! 
    We recently met with some area 
agencies to assure that displaced 
workers would have sufficient food 
during this time.  There is a system in 
place.  We will also monitor any 
“extra” demand at our Food 
Distributions.  If it is more than we 
can easily accommodate, we may 
offer a second distribution in the 
month with costs being taken care by 
another group. 
    We are so grateful for the local 
churches working together.  The 
schedule for 2020 is complete.  At the 
September Distribution, the Clio Area 

Ministerial Association was presented 
a check for over $2900 from the 
Bethany United Methodist Church.  
The ministerial association will be 
taking care of the costs of future 

distributions from 
contributions they have and will be 
receiving.     
 

Working WITH 
our Schools! 
 
    We are pleased to have sponsored 
a time of prayer at the Administration 
building on the “See You At The Pole” 
prayer day.  We are proud of the 
progress that our schools are making 
and continue to seek God’s blessings 
upon their efforts.  A touching 
moment occurred when a 3

rd
 grad 

home schooled girl offered up her 
prayer for the children and teachers 
of Clio.  Training up a new generation 
to be prayer warriors!  
    We are also involved in working 
with the Strategic Planning for 
Student Achievement and Curriculum 
in the district.  This requires a 
monthly meeting be attended, but 
allows us to encourage and give input 
on the direction of the teaching of the 
youth of the community. 

October 19th   10 am 
Clio Country Club 

    The Run/Walk will be held on the 
fairways of the golf course.  The event 
will be filmed by an overhead drone.  
All participants will receive a medal. 
Healthy snacks, refreshments and 
lunch will be waiting at the finish line.  
There will be displays highlighting 
services that are beneficial to families 
in our area. 
     We will be involved at the finish 
line, manning a booth for the Clio 
Area Ministerial Association.  It will 
include Food Distribution information, 
projects of the association, brochures 
highlighting the supporint churches 
and some special “surprises” that 
should interest young and old alike! 


